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Licensing

Subject: FW: full variation application

 
To: Gatehouse, Kirsty  
Cc: LicensingTeamB
Subject: full variation application 
 
Dear Kirsty 

Thank you for your email, I am deeply concerned about the implementation of the policy requiring 
all PERSONS to be searched and show ID upon entry to the nightclub. While I understand the 
importance of security measures in maintaining a safe environment, I believe this policy is both 
impractical and potentially dangerous. 

Firstly, I must highlight the potential for conflict that this policy may cause. In the event of an 
emergency, such as a medical issue or a physical altercation. Delays in entry due to searches and 
ID checks may impede the ability of emergency services to access the venue and assist those in 
need.  

Furthermore, I must raise the issue of the practicality of the policy. If the owner and manager of 
the club are to be body searched, who will conduct these searches? It is not practical for them to 
search themselves, and so it is unclear how this requirement will be met. This not only puts an 
unreasonable burden on the staff but also potentially leaves room for errors or oversights. 

I will be most grateful if this condition could exempt managements ,staff, maintenance ,performers 
and especially all authorities . 
 
kind regards 
Parviz Panjalizadeh -Maeseh 


